Dear Chair Lively, Vice Chair Gamba, Vice Chair Levy, and Members of the Committee,

My name is Laura Craig, and I live in Corvallis. | support House Bill 3081 “One Stop Shop 2.0”
because it will make it easier for Oregonians to take advantage of rebates and incentives on home
energy-efficiency upgrades.

HB 3081 is important for a number of reasons:

All Oregonians need support in utilizing home upgrades that will both address the climate crisis and
help residents lower energy costs. Please make it easier for Oregonians to access information that
will help them move into a clean energy future.

Thank you for your support of House Bill 3081.

Sincerely,

Laura Craig



